
Tonbridge and Malling Electoral Services 

Review of polling districts 
and polling places   

Notice of Review 
Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council are carrying out a review of Polling Districts and 

Polling Places in the borough. Details of the current arrangements and the Returning 

Officer’s proposals for changes will be available for viewing at the Electoral Services Office 

and on the council’s website (www.tmbc.gov.uk/pdr) from 27 June 2022. 

We would like to hear from you if you are a registered elector of either the Tonbridge and 

Malling or Chatham and Aylesford Parliamentary Constituencies, or if you are a 

representative of a body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability. 

You can view the proposals on our website, and comment directly online at 

www.tmbc.gov.uk/pdr. Please make sure you submit your comments by 21 August 2022. If 

appropriate, please include alternative venues that may be used as Polling Places. 

Please note that all proposals and comments will be available for inspection at the Electoral 

Services Office, and on our website. The Council will decide on the final polling 

arrangements at its meeting on 25 October 2022. 

Our contact details are:  
Electoral Services Office 
Tonbridge and Malling Borough Council 
Gibson Building 
Gibson Drive 
Kings Hill  
West Malling 
Kent  
ME19 4LZ 

Website: www.tmbc.gov.uk/voting  
Email:  voting@tmbc.gov.uk  
Telephone:  01732 876022 

Printed & Published by Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council on 27 June 2022 

http://www.tmbc.gov.uk/pdr
http://www.tmbc.gov.uk/pdr
http://www.tmbc.gov.uk/voting

